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Date: 27 January 2020 
 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request 
Ref: 22-2020 

Thank you for your email dated 24th January 2020 requesting information 
regarding the employment of learning disabilities nurses (RNLD) within the Trust. 

The information that you require is as follows: 
 
I am requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
about the employment of learning disabilities nurses (RNLD) within your 
Trust. Specifically,  
  

 How many learning disabilities nurses are employed within the 
Trust? 

 Do these nurses hold a single or dual registration (e.g. as registered 
adult, child or mental health nurses)? 

 What is their job title and banding? 
 Where do these nurses work, and what types of services are these? 
 If possible, could you provide job descriptions for these posts? 
 How is information about the employment of learning disabilities 

nurses within the Trust gathered and recorded? 
 Is the decision whether or not to employ learning disabilities nurses 

within the Trust part of any strategic plan for workforce development 
or promoting patient experience? 

 
I can confirm that our Trust does not hold any information in this regard. 
Our Trust is a tertiary specialist cancer treatment centre and does not 
employ learning disabilities nurses (RNLD), therefore, the information you 
have requested is not applicable to our Trust in this instance. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the email address provided below. 
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Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.                 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask 
for this to be investigated internally.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the information you have received, you have the right 
to ask for an internal review.  
 
Both processes will be handled in accordance with our Trust’s Freedom of 
Information Policy and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Internal investigation and internal review requests should be submitted within two 
months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
addressed to: Freedom of Information Review, The Clatterbridge Cancer Centre 
NHS Foundation Trust, Clatterbridge Road, Bebington, Wirral, CH63 4JY 
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal investigation/review, you 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s 
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 


